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Transporting Students with 
Service Animals 

DATE:  
December 15, 2015 

REVISED: 
 August 1, 2016

Statement  
Tri-Board Student Transportation Services recognizes that 
students who have physical or developmental disabilities may 
require service animals to assist with their daily lives and 
activities. The Human Rights Code and the Ontarians with 
Disabilities Act cites the use of service animals as a right of 
the individual. 
 

Procedure 

 

 

 
Parents/Guardians must meet with their school’s Special 
Education Coordinator to initiate this procedure. 
 
Specialized transportation requests are approved on an 
annual basis and must be reviewed each year by school and 
board administration. 
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